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March 21, 2022 
Kelly Fetter 
E2RC 
439 South Hill Rd. 
Bernalillo NM, 87004 
 
 
Re: Albuquerque Bilingual Academy Baseball Field – 7400 La Morada St. NE  

Erosion and Sediment Control Plan 
Engineer’s Stamp Date 3/4/2022 (H10E037) 

 
 
Dear Mr. Fetter, 
 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 3/14/2022, the above 
referenced ESC Plan can’t be approved for Land Disturbing Activities until after the 
Grading and Drainage (G&D) Plan is approved by Hydrology. 
 
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420 or jhughes@cabq.gov . 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James D. Hughes, P.E. 
Principal Engineer, Planning Dept. 
Development and Review Services 

           James D. Hughes


